
August 2024 
 
 
 

We hope you are all enjoying the summer and the beautiful weather we have had 
lately! 

 
Throughout the month of August, Fairfield Park will be hosting our very own 

Olympics to celebrate the Paris 2024 Games. Residents will compete in a variety of 
events to earn medals for the respective teams/countries. Our Closing Ceremonies 

are scheduled for Saturday, August 18th at 2:00 PM where we will announce our 
Olympic Champions. 

 
Thanks to the WAMBO Committee, we will be having the Dream Cruise come by the 
home on the evening of Friday, August 9th around 7:15 PM. The cars and trucks will 

travel around the perimeter of Fairfield Park for our residents’ enjoyment.  
 

There will be a Lost & Found Day on Monday, August 12th from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 
All items will be in the front lobby area. Please take a look and pick up any missing 
items. If you are bringing any new clothes for the fall season for your loved one, 
please ensure they are labeled and washed by our Laundry Team. All new items 

should be left with a staff member on duty. 
 

You are all invited to our Best Practice Spotlight Organization Launch Party! It will 
be held on Wednesday, September 11th from 10 AM to 1 PM. Please join us for 

food, drinks, games and education to learn how Fairfield Park will be implementing 
best practice initiatives in our home to ensure we are providing the highest quality 

care to our residents. Contact Ella at activities@fairfieldpark.ca for more 
information. We hope to see you all there!  

 
If you would prefer to receive your billing statements via e-mail, please contact 

Karen at businessmanager@fairfieldpark.ca for more information. We hope to have 
electronic statements available within the next few months.  
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